



Greater Manchester Police FHQ
Central Park
Northampton Road
Manchester
M40 5BP

Monday 14th October 2019

Re: Prevent

Dear Mr Heaford,

I write to inform you that your case has now been closed to Prevent.

A safeguarding referral was made to us by local Police Community Support Officers as they believed you may be vulnerable to radicalisation. This concern stemmed from a conversation they had with you in which they believed you said you had been in the Yemen working for Al Qaeda.

However, with you kindly taking the time to speak to the local Prevent Officers fast week, it is clear that the Police Community Support Officers had misheard what you had said and we are satisfied that you did not work for Al Qaeda, or any other terrorist groups; but that you worked in locations where terrorist groups were operating.

Yours Sincerely,

P. Rallings

Paul Rollinson

Detective Inspector